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Dear Mr Carroll

Request for information

Thank you for your Official Information Act 1982 (OIlA) request of 8 February 2023 in which
you asked for information regarding arrests at Waitangi.

My response to each of your questions can be found below.

1) The number of police deployed on each shift for the operation at Waitangi on the 1st,
2nd, 3rd, 4th, 5th, 6th and 7th February and what units were these staff drawn from eg
Road Policing, PST, CIB, Protection Services, MPES, etc.

This part of your request is refused under section 6c of the OIA, as the making

available of the information is likely to prejudice the maintenance of the law including
the prevention, investigation and detection of offences and the right to a fair trial.

2) How many arrests were made at Waitangi on each shift on each of the above dates.

There was one arrest made during the week of 1-7 February 2023.

You have the right to ask the Ombudsman to review my decision if you are not satisfied with
the response to your request. Information about how to make a complaint is available at:

www.ombudsman.parliament.nz.

Yours sincerely
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Dean Robinson

Inspector
New Zealand Police

Police National Headquarters

180 Molesworth Street. PO Box 3017, Wellington 6140, New
Zealand. Telephone: 04 474 9499. Fax: 04 498 7400,
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